
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Packard, Clark <ClarkPackard@gov.sc.gov>

Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Burns, James <JamesBurns@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/1/2015 3:08:00 PM
Subject: RE: H.3443 (Long) -- Hydrocodone bill

Was some someone supposed to object?
Are we prepared with an amendment? We're we prepared to amend in committee? 
We need the amendment and explanation to meet with Senators.

From: Packard, Clark
Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2015 2:55 PM
To: Mottel, Haley; Veldran, Katherine; Schimsa, Rebecca; Baker, Josh; Patel, Swati; Burns, James
Subject: H.3443 (Long) -- Hydrocodone bill

Sen. Cleary just asked unanimous consent to recall H.3443 the hydrocodone bill from Medical Affairs and no one 
objected. It will have to be published in the calendar for 24 hours, so the earliest it could come up would be 
Wednesday, April 15. We're going to need to get it amended on the floor.

Thanks,
Clark
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